Martin Murphy Middle School
141 Avenida Espana
San Jose, CA 95139

(408) 2016260

Murphy Mustang Weekly Newsletter

April 30 — May 4

Murphy News

o State testing is still going on this week. Please make sure your

students get a good night' s

u May2™: Math CAT

Testing BLOCK 9:0011:00
Lunch 11:00-11:30

Period 1 11:33 -12:17
Period 2 12:20 -1:04
Period 3 1:07 -1:50

i May 3% Math PT

Testing BLOCK 9:0611:00
Brunch 11:00 -11:15
Period 4 11:18 -12:22
Lunch 12:22 -12:52

Period 5 12:55 -1:59
Period 6 2:02 -3:05

U May 8" 8" Grade Science CAST
(All grades are on the following schedule)

Testing BLOCK 9:0011:00
Brunch 11:00 -11:17
Period 1 11:20 -11:50
Period 2 11:53 -12:23
Lunch 12:23 -12:53
Period 3 12:56 -1:26
Period 4 1:29 -1:59
Period 5 2:02 -2:32
Period 6 2:35 - 3:05

rest

and



o ***Chromebook check....does your student have a functional
Chromebook? Is the screen in good condition, keys working
properly? CAASPP testingor Math will be on May2nd & 3rd and it is
important that your student has the tools to be successful. Please
have your student see the librarian, if you have concerns regarding
the condition of their Ch romebook. Thank you. ***

o 7" Grade Families:
U Please see the attached letter regarding the Sexual Health
course your students will be taking .

0 2019 D.C. Trip:
Starting on April 30th at 11:59 PM EST, there will be a pricing
increase for the trip. Please be sure to sign your child/yourself up
before this date to avoid this increase.

I would love for you to join us on this unforgettable experience! Visit
our tour website below to enroll on the

trip: www.efexploreamerica.com/1993241KX or call EF Explore
America at 1-888-333 9756 .

Please let me know if you have any questions!

Alyssa Madden
Mmdctrip@yahoo.com

o0 Martin Murphy will be hosting a Parent Education Night with
information on what is needed for High School and College on May
2™ from 6 -7:30PM. Please see attached flyer for more infor mation.

0 Have extra clothes in your closet at home? Feel like you need to do
some spring cleaning? Bring those clothes you don't wear anymore
to The Rt Out For Fall clothing drive. The Fit Out For Fall is a
program created especially for our local children within the Morgan
Hill Unified School District by the Edward Boss Prado Foundation.
Clothing wil!/l be collected in the ba
office through June 1*. Please see attached flyer for more
information.


http://www.efexploreamerica.com/1993241KX
tel:1-888-333-9756
mailto:Mmdctrip@yahoo.com

Home & School Club

0 Please join us for our final meeting on May 18 " at 9:00AM in the

library.

o0 Amazon Smile- Please support Martin Murphy School by

shopping AmazonSmile: You shop. Amazon gives.

Community EventdIinformation :

o The Morgan Hill Youth Action Council (YAC) is planning the 13"

Annual Youth Leadership Morgan Hill (YLMH) program from July 16"
— July 20", 2018. This five -day leadership program is for students
ages 13-17. YAC is looking for teens who are seeking to gain and
improve their leadership skills.

Applications are available at Murphy, the CRC, the CCC andnline.

Summer program opportunities:
https://www.bgclub.org/summer2018

There are many upcoming events in Morgan Hill, please visit
https://www.morgan -hill.ca.gov/civicalerts.aspx and/or
http://www.morganhill.org/ _ for more information!

Click here to see what fun events are happening at the Morgan Hill
Library.

Important Dates/Events:

0

o O O O

May 2¢ 3 & 8": Testing

May 2. Parent Education Night (6PM)
Now through June 1*: Clothing Drive
May 14": SSC Meeting (3:15PM)

May 18" H&SC Meeting (9AM)


https://smile.amazon.com/ch/45-5024431
https://www.morgan-hill.ca.gov/DocumentCenter/View/21432
https://www.bgclub.org/summer2018
https://www.morgan-hill.ca.gov/civicalerts.aspx
http://www.morganhill.org/
http://sccl.evanced.info/signup/List?ag=all&df=list&private=0&do=1&nd=60&lib=999
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April 18,2018

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The School District offers a course of study on Sexual Health for 7t
Graders. This course topic addresses many of the health issues students
face, or will face, in their lifetime.

This Sexual Health course is guided by several state laws including
teaching that abstinence from sexual intercourse is the only 100% effective
protection against unwanted teenage pregnancy, sexually transmitted
diseases, and Acquired Immune Deficiency Syndrome (AIDS) when
transmitted sexually. Comprehensive sexual Health education is required
by Education Code 51930-51939. We will be using Positive Prevention
PLUS materials for this unit, which begins on May 17th,

It is required that parents or guardians be notified prior to instruction. All
written or audiovisual materials to be used in this instruction will be
available for inspection by parent or guardian. We invite you to review
these materials, and we will have samples available in the front

office. Please contact Ms. Muratore if you would like to preview the
curriculum.

If you have concerns regarding your child’s participation in this unit, please
feel free to contact me at aasena@mhusd.org or 408-201-6260, or Glen
Webb, Director of Curriculum, Instruction & Assessment at 408-201-6072.

Best wishes,

Alex Aasen

Principal of Martin Murphy Middle School







@ "Edward Boss Prado Foundation

FIT OUT FOR FALL
B CKT s |-|ooL CLO HING DRIV

] _
wf;';‘ ‘ oz, 3
oy '-¢
= fr
1
y

qu‘._,_ - m ma a-l-u-;d./l .-- ---I- u-l-...ﬂ)

Cecelia’s Closet & Food Pantry is collecting new and gently used clothing,
as well as NEW underwear and socks, for elementary and middle school children in
our community for our annual Back-To-School event.

Collection sites will be located at the MHUSD schools listed below from
May 1st thru June 1st.

Barrett Elementary School Britton Middle School

El Toro Elementary School Jackson Academy of Math & Music
Los Paseos Elementary School Martin Murphy Middle School
Nordstrom Elementary School Paradise Valley Engineering Academy

San Martin/Gwinn Elementary School P.A. Walsh STEAM Academy

Please ask your school where collection bins are located for your donations.
*Collections will continue throughout the summer. Contact Robin Guevara for drop-off locations.

For more information, please contact:
Robin Guevara (408) 310-2240
email: robins2girls@gmail.com

Julie Mohring-Beck (510) 566-2040
email: julie.mohring@gmail.com

Cecelia’s Closet & Food Pantry is a program of
The Edward Boss Prado Foundation
501(c) (3) Charitable Organizations
Tax ID #81-1659497

A receipt can be provided, and your gift may be tax deductible.

Approval for distribution of these materials does not imply endorsement by the Morgan Hill Unified School District (Board Policy 1325)




